
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Canned Food Drive 
Riesbeck's Food Markets and the New Concord Police 

Department will be hosting a canned food drive, Friday, 
December 13, 2024 from 3-7 PM. 

 
 

All proceeds will go to the College Drive Presbyterian Church 
Food Pantry to help local families in need. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


